
1

McDonald, David S

From: Jennifer Gravel <j.gravel@ns.sympatico.ca>
Sent: November-03-14 8:09 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 60 Support

Dear Mr. Hebb,  
 
I am writing in support of Bill 60, currently before the Law Amendments Committee. As someone who has followed the 
progress of initiatives to reduce the use of tobacco in our society, I am happy to see the Government move ahead with 
this Bill to further reduce the harm of this product. In my work I see Nova Scotians impacted by tobacco-related 
illnesses.  Knowing the limitations of the health care system, I agree that it is important that we take every action 
reasonably possible to further de-normalize the use of tobacco, in all its forms, especially among our youth, to reduce 
preventable illnesses in the future. I am not well versed enough on this topic to offer suggestions for amendments to the 
Bill. As it it written, it helps to regulate new and novel products that need the same oversight as those tobacco products 
currently covered by law. Congratulations on introducing this legislation.  
 
Jennifer Gravel  

  
Wolfville, NS,   




